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Adaptech Research Network would
like to hear from the faculty at
Dawson

What “general use” technologies do faculty utilize in
their teaching? How can these benefit students with
disabilities? We at the Adaptech Research Network
want to know from Dawson faculty about what
general use technologies they utilize in their
teaching and any concerns they may have about
these. You will hear more about this project soon as

we reach out to ask you for your input.

For more information about this project, or to share
your experiences related to this subject, please get
in touch with Catherine Fichten, co-coordinator of

Adaptech, at cfichten@dawsoncollege.qc.ca





